
Meet the Parrott Family

Every $1,000 raised at this restaurant 
provides 10 overnight stays at the 

Ronald McDonald House. Your 
generosity keeps families close to their 

hospitalized child. Thank you!

Every visitor to a McDonald’s restaurant 
can help support families with seriously 
ill children by choosing to Round-Up for 

RMHC when they place their order on 
the kiosk or ask a crew member to 

Round-Up at the counter or drive-thru. 
Spare change can be dropped in any of 

the RMHC donations boxes, too! 

Jessica, Tyler and Alice Parrott called 
Ronald McDonald House in Indianapolis 
home after welcoming baby Smith into 
the family. Born with a bowel 
obstruction, Smith needed surgery 
immediately after birth.  

“If we could not have stayed there, I 
would not have been able to see my 
baby every day. We live three hours 
from Indianapolis. There is no way we 
could drive that every day,” Jessica 
shared. While mom would spend the 
day at the hospital with baby Smith, 
Tyler and Alice stayed at the House so 
she could attend school virtually. In the 
afternoons, they would have dinner and 
play as a family, then Tyler would go 
spend his evening in the hospital.  

The stay spurred new friendships. When 
Alice met another child staying at the 
House, Jessica learned his family also 
had a baby staying in the Neonatal 
Intensive Care Unit. Both families 
bonded and have remained close. 
Jessica looks back, “It was so nice to 
have some friends!” 

Smith is doing well but has a long road 
ahead with additional surgeries. That 
means more trips to Indianapolis and 
more stays at the Ronald McDonald 
House. Jessica looks to those future 
visits with newly found assurance. 
“Knowing we have friends there helps a 
lot. We are so thankful for the Ronald 
McDonald House and their staff and 
volunteers!” 

Families Stay Free

Because of you, no 
child has to fight alone.

Have you stayed at a 
Ronald McDonald House?

We want to hear your story! 
Scan QR code to share.


